
 
November 1, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Lifeworks Supporter, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well as we approach the close of another year. It's a time for reflection, gratitude, 
and a moment to share the extraordinary journey we've been on together. Lifeworks has always meant more 
than just an organization; it's a community—a community of compassion, resilience, and unwavering support. 
Next year Lifeworks celebrates the 70th year of its founding.  
 
Today, I'm reaching out to you, our Lifeworks family, inviting you to engage and be a part of the next chapter in 
our journey to advocate, empower, and provide opportunities for those we serve—our mission, one that was 
started by parents sitting around a kitchen table seven decades ago! 
 
Our roots certainly run deep at Lifeworks, and it’s the foundation upon which this organization was built. We 
are thankful to you as a valued supporter whose assistance helps us continue to create meaningful experiences, 
foster inclusive communities, and empower individuals to lead fulfilling lives. 
 
Your generosity directly funds programs that create opportunities for reconnection, providing resources for 
vital social activities, education initiatives, and supportive services. It enables Lifeworks to stay adaptable and 
responsive to the evolving needs of our community. 
 
Join Us in Sustaining Our Mission 
This year, I invite you to renew your commitment to Lifeworks through our Annual Appeal. Your generous 
donation will help us continue our mission to create a world where every individual is valued, supported, and 
reconnected with their community. 
 

• A gift of $50 can help a participant attend a community event. 

• A gift of $100 can provide adaptive technology to enhance participation. 

• A gift of $250 can support the creation of inclusive art projects in our community programs. 

• A gift of $500 can provide scholarships for individuals to engage in education and training activities. 
 

How to Contribute: Donate Today 
Supporting Lifeworks is as easy as making a secure online donation on our website at www.lifeworksarc.org or 
by mail using the enclosed donation remission envelope. Your contribution, regardless of the amount, speaks 
volumes about your belief in the power of community, inclusion, and support. 
 
Thank you for considering a gift to Lifeworks. I look forward to another year of shared commitment and shared 
progress. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Dan Burke 
President & CEO
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